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Errata and apologies

Apology to Veronica Bullock and Margaret Birtley

In the November 2008 issue of Archives and Manuscripts the names of 
the authors of one paper were printed in the wrong order. As the guest 
editor for the issue I take full responsibility for the error and offer my 
sincere apologies to the authors. Veronica Bullock was the lead author 
for the paper entitled 'Will collections vanish in the urge to converge? 
Observations on convergent evolution in the collections sector'.

The correct citation for the paper is:
Veronica Bullock and Margaret Birtley, 'Will collections 
vanish in the urge to converge? Observations on convergent 
evolution in the collections sector', Archives and Manuscripts, 
vol. 36, no. 2, November 2008, pp. 128-147.

Karen Anderson
Guest editor, Archives and Manuscripts, vol. 36, no. 2, November 2008

Erratum, Archives and Maunscripts, vol. 37, no. 2, November 2009

On page 150 of the November 2009 issue of the journal, Kelvin Smith 
wrongly appears as one of the authors of Significance 2.0, which was 
published by the Collections Council of Australia in 2009. The correct 
publication details are as follows:

Roslyn Russell and Kylie Winkworth, Significance 2.0: 
a guide to assessing the significance of collections, Adelaide, 
Collections Council of Australia, 2009.

Apologies to the Collections Council of Australia and the authors of 
Significance 2.0 and to the author of the review, Sigrid McCausland.

Sebastian Gurciullo


